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86th Minutes of IASA Board meeting: 
7th March 2020 

Attendance: Patricia Crittenden, Clark Baim, Bente Nilsen, Shiqin Shen, Peter Schernhardt, 
Agnes von Wyl (minutes)  

 

1. Approve/revise the March 3 minutes: 

- The 85th minutes are approved without revisions.  

2. Next meeting May 5th, 2020, same time as usual. 

3. We establish the priorities for evaluating  DMM Fellowship priorities (for the committee) 

4. The date for the DMM Fellowship application is postponed from April 1 to April 15. 

5. The board votes to change the name of the Ad Hoc Board to Ad Hoc Volunteers as per 
legal advice. 

6. We decide that under the auspices of IASA or DMM, we prefer to have monitored 
forums.  

7. Pat will write an e-mail to all members of the Ad Hoc Board, explaining about the new 
title of Ad Hoc Volunteers and that the position holds for two years from the time of 
invitation.  

8. The June 2 meeting becomes the open board meeting; the Ad Hoc Volunteers will need to 
be invited.  

9. DMM news: Clark and Pat suggest to pick up the issue of Corona pandemic and 
psychotherapy, specifically how it is to work distantly in psychotherapy. 

10. Shiqin shows the Chinese edition of Attachment and Family Therapy. Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

Zurich, April 29th 2020, Agnes von Wyl   

 

 


